

## Mrs. Gordon's K5 March 2018 Newsletter



Happy spring everyone! I am so looking forward to the warmer temperatures of spring and the freedom from winter coats.

Here is what we are doing in our classroom this month:

Science: We will begin by studying dental health and overall good health. We will look at the effect of nutrition on our health. Then, as we study weather and space, we will learn about the planet earth. We will also see how the sun and wind help farmers to grow healthy foods.

Social Studies: As we study the planet earth we will be able to see what we can do to protect our environment. We will also see how products are transported from the farm to our table.

Math: We will continue to explore subtraction before we learn about the numbers 11 to 19.

Religion: We will see that the season of Lent is a special time before Easter when we learn to love one another as Jesus showed us how to. We will become familiar with the story of Jesus' death through a study of the Stations of the Cross.

Beginning on Ash Wednesday we will join the rest of the school at weekly mass.

Reading: The new words for this month are: get, from, stop, spot, big, fun, was, where, quit, jump.
The new letters for this month are Ee, Ww, Xx.



Special events:

Friday, March 9 - 11:30 dismissal Wednesday, March 14 - Family Lunch Friday, March 23 - 11:30 dismissal Thursday, March 29 - 11:30 dismissal Friday, March 30 - No school -Good Friday - start of Easter break

Star of the Week:

March 12 to 16 - Tyler

Happy Birthday:

March 1 – Rodney March 3 – Ava March 3 – Tyler